
 

Water Interruption Notice for Friday July 31, 2020: 
Residents and Businesses from 122 Main Street to 

Jenniex Lane will experience water loss/low pressure 
from approx. 9:30 am-12:00 pm.  

We apologize for any inconvenience this will cause. 
We thank you for your patience and understanding 

during our new water line project!! 


